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Comments for Public Posting: | definitely feel that the new Wolfberg Park should had a dusk to
dawn curfew WITH enforcement. We already have unwanted
camping in open spaces as well as park patrons littering the
hillside parks with bottles, cans and other plastic items. This
littering usually occurs after the park has ostensibly closed.



